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New York Paid Sick Leave Law: What Employers Need to Know

Event

Webinar

12.15.20 

2:00 PM - 3:00 PM EST

Are you prepared for New York’s new paid sick leave requirement that takes effect January 1, 2021?

Fisher Phillips attorneys Melissa Camire and Seth Kaufman, partners in the firm's Manhattan office,

will review employers’ obligations under the impending New York State paid sick leave law, provide

guidance for implementation and answer your questions about the new law.

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Cameron.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees. Please

contact Jennifer Cameron if you need an accommodation to participate in this event, please give us

72-hours’ advance notice prior to the scheduled event. Thank you.
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